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   Dates To Remember:

10/3 - Picture Day!
Also SMILE @ 3:45 

10/9 - 6th Grade Outdoor 
School @The Caves

10/31 - Happy Halloween!

Principal's Messagelllll
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✓ OFFICE HOURS: 7:30 - 3:45
✓ MORNING HOMEWORK HELP: 7:50 - 8:30
✓ AFTER SCHOOL TUTORING: TUES & THURS

       Spotlight On:

Sandy Madden

   This month's spotlight is 
on longtime LBMS Office 
Manager, Sandy Madden. 
Mrs. Madden has worked 
for Three Rivers School 
District for 23 years, the 
last 10 being here at 
Lorna Byrne. She is the a 
mom of 3 adult kids, and 
all of them attended 
LBMS. When not 
managing the goings-on 
at school, she enjoys 
gardening, baking, arts 
and crafts, and being 
grandma to 3 beautiful 
babies. Her message to 
LBMS students and their 
families is simple: “Be 
Awesome!”

Darrell Erb Jr. is back at Lorna Byrne Middle School.  From 2009 to 2013 he served 
as the Dean of Students.  He then went to Fleming Middle School as the Assistant 
Principal and Athletic Director for a year, then to the Applegate and Williams 
communities as the Principal of those schools for three years.

Back in a single building, Mr. Erb is happy to be serving as the Assistant Principal 
and Athletic Director under Principal Scott Polen.

“I am thrilled to be back in this building and this community!” Erb said.  “It has 
been a nice homecoming - folks have been very welcoming, and I’m getting to 
know these students and enjoying myself doing this work.”

Before 2009,  Mr. Erb spent seven years working as an executive of nonprofit 
organizations, supporting environmental efforts of dedicated experts in North 
America, Central America, Europe and Asia.

“It was able to travel and meet new, interesting people across this world,” said 
Erb.  “This place we live in isn’t so big.  I’m hopeful our leadership recognizes the 
importance of providing caring stewardship to our shared home - the Earth.”

Mr. Erb has been in school leadership for nearly 15 years, and loves his work.

“The best is, of course, working with students,” he said.  “I learn something every 
day.”
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Readapalooza is 

scheduled for Sunday, 
Oct. 22nd, 2017 at the 
County Library in Grants 
Pass. Kids reading aloud 
have the chance to win 
$500.00 for their school 
library! Sign up soon if 
interested, as there is 
limited space. For more 
information, call 
541.476.0571

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH

Calie Nichols, 5th
Emanuel Taylor, 5th
Noah Delacruz, 5th
Cassidy Herring, 6th
Kaiden Green, 6th

Riley Denlinger, 7th
Evelyn Mundt, 7th
Maizi Giroux, 8th

Seabastian Stevens, 8th

ParentVUE & StudentVUE 

ParentVUE and StudentVUE are websites that offer secure, 
private access to school and student information, 
including assignments, grades, attendance, school 
calendar and teacher contact details. In ParentVUE, you 
can see information for all of your students.

To create an account, navigate to:

www.threerivers.k12.or.us/parentportal

Please call the school first for your activation key!

InTouch

InTouch is used to send out important messages about 
school closures and school events. When you get an 
automated call from LBMS using this program, it is important 
to say “Hello” as this triggers the message to start. If you 
have voicemail, it will leave a message. Please listen to the 
message in it’s entirety, then call the school for any 
unanswered questions. If you have an email on file with 
LBMS, we often send emails as well. InTouch is also used 
for attendance calls. If your student has been marked absent 
in any class, the system will call you to make you aware of 
this absence. Please listen to the message in it’s entirety 
before calling the school.

LBMS A˔ɵʎɛ˔ɸɑ Sɑɵɛɗ˙ʎɛ
FOOTBALL

10/4 - @ St. Mary’s
10/10 - White Mountain @ 
IVHS
10/18 -  Cascade Christian @ 
Cascade Christian
        

VOLLEYBALL

10/2 - @ White Mtn.
10/4 - North @ LBMS
10/9 - Hedrick @ LBMS
10/11 - @ Ashland
10/16 - @ Eagle Point
10/18 - Talent @ LBMS
10/23 - @ McLaughlin
10/24 - @ White Mtn.

          
          

September
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LORNA BYRNE LIBRARY POLICY

Each Lorna Byrne Student is allowed 3 
books checked out for 3 weeks. If the 
books are returned on time or renewed 
before the due date, no fines accrue. If the 
books are not returned or renewed before 
the due date, then a .05¢ fine is charged 
for each book, each day until it is returned 
or renewed. If books are lost or damaged 
beyond repair, the student will be required 
to pay the replacement price. When fines 
reach an excessive amount and/or there is 
a history of lost or damaged books, 
students may lose their library privileges. If 
you have any concerns or questions please 
contact: Jeff Jensen, Library Manager 
592.2163 x3010

The Oregon Battle of 
the Books, or OBOB, is 
a statewide voluntary 
reading motivation and 
comprehension 
program sponsored by 
the Oregon Association 
of School Libraries in 
conjunction with a 
Library Services and 
Technology Act grant. 
Students in 3rd - 12th 
grade, regardless of 
ability, are exposed to 
quality literature 
representing a variety of 
literary styles and 
viewpoints. The mission 
is to encourage and 
recognize students who 
enjoy reading, to 
broaden their reading 
interests, to increase 
reading comprehension, 
promote academic 
excellence, and to 
promote cooperative 
learning and teamwork 
among students.

VACCINATION INFORMATION


